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Grateful 
Your generosity is transforming healthcare in 

our region. WinnMed Foundation is honored to 

work alongside you—our donors—to make a 

lasting impact. Thank you for all you do!

Scan the QR 
code with your 
mobile device 

for a listing  
of our 2024 

donors. 



Legacy 
Clair and Helen Knutson believed  

that supporting healthcare was vital 

for the future of their hometown.  

As they planned their estate,  

Clair and Helen knew they wanted 

to make a lasting impact on the 

community that had supported them 

for so many years. The Knutsons’ 

passion for healthcare became 

personal after the tragic loss of their daughter, Corrine, in a 

fatal accident. Several years later, they faced another heart-

wrenching loss with the passing of their son, Thomas, due to 

a heart condition. In memory of their children, Clair and Helen 

chose to leave a legacy through their Charitable Remainder 

Trust (CRT), ensuring the Knutson family’s commitment 

to health and well-being will continue to benefit future 

generations for years to come.

Transform 
We are thrilled to share that the first phase of the Transforming 

Tomorrow Project was completed in December 2024—the 

renovated obstetrics unit. Thanks to your contributions, the 

WinnMed Foundation (shown above) was able to financially 

support this critical project, ensuring families in our community 

have access to the highest-quality care during  

one of life’s most important moments. 

The newly renovated obstetrics unit 

features six state-of-the-art birthing 

suites, where families can labor, 

deliver and recover in a comfortable 

and modern environment. These 

suites are equipped with the latest 

technology and designed to provide a safe, 

welcoming space for mothers, families  

and newborns during this life-changing experience.

Hope 
This year has been a time  

of transformation, marked  

by the expansion and 

renovation of our obstetrics 

unit, clinic and surgery. Your 

generous support through our 

naming opportunities has  

made this progress possible.  

The following donors have committed to leaving a  

legacy or memorial by funding an available space:

 Upper-Level Clinic  

 Waiting Area - $100,000 

Decorah Bank & Trust

 Obstetrics Nursery - $75,000 

Perry Novak Electric  

& Novak Family (Pictured)

 Obstetrics  

 Birthing Suites - $50,000 

David & Brenda Carlson

Shelly & Clark Goltz

Ken & Ruth Procter

 Clinic Patient  

 Care Rooms - $10,000 

Randy & Kristi Brynsaas

Fidelity Bank & Trust 

Colonel Richard & Carol Gaard  

Justin & Jeanne Gullekson & Family

Lee Zook & Jan Heikes

Ben & Heather Levinson 

Dr. Thomas & Jill Marquardt 

Karen & Duncan McLean

Heidi Miller-Olinger & Jeff Olinger

Steve & Megan Slessor 

Viking State Bank & Trust

Believe 
The WinnMed Foundation is deeply 

grateful for the generous contributions 

of local organizations. Thank you to:

•	 Walmart for a grant that improves 

recycling efforts, making our campus 

more efficient and environmentally friendly.

•	 The Depot for funding the purchase of a hi-lo bariatric therapy 

table, enhancing care in our rehabilitation department.

•	 Winneshiek County Community Foundation for supporting 

the purchase of a Cuddle Cot system, and for funding new 

bassinets for our birthing suites.

•	 Winneshiek Lodge I.O.O.F #58 for their gift that helped us 

acquire educational toys (shown above) for our pediatric 

therapy program.

Novak Family

For a list of naming opportunities, visit www.winnmed.org/donate


